
Spring High Tea at Hewitt Oaks 

 

Thank you to all who recently attended the High Tea at Hewitt Oaks. The fresh flowers, 
tiers of food and wonderful service were unsurpassed. As our past president, Betty 
Hambleton, commented, "This special 
occasion rivaled the high tea I 
experienced at the Ritz in London."   

Joyce Murphy was the lucky winner of 
our tea-themed basket. Special thanks 
to the Spice & Tea Exchange in 
Coligny who contributed many fine 
teas. 

This event, led by Linda Dreisbach of 
WAHHI’s Fun Raising Funds interest 
group, made just under $1,100 for the 
WAHHI Charitable Fund. 

Thank you again for attending this enjoyable and successful event! 

Event Co-Chairs, Susan Flynn and Connie Berding  



 

 

  



  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

  



  



 

 

 

 


